











Dalzell Lance HS Charter Renewal

Our renewal process is well underway! So far, we have:

- Held our first Parent Advocacy Meeting shoutout to Kim Plaza and Amber Skrumbis for taking the lead on this!
- Produced a first draft of Element 1, the part of the charter petition that describes our educational program
- We will have drafted all other elements by October 30th



Dalzell Lance HS Charter Renewal

In addition, we are using our resources:

- Meeting with the California Charter School Association (CCSA)
- Attending Renewal learning spaces with the LA Coalition for Excellent Public Schools (LACEPS)
- Attending LAUSD Board of Directors Meetings to gather information and see how the first round of renewals in 2024-2025 shakes out



Castellanos Lease

- Our CAS lease is set to expire June 2025
- We have reached out to our contact at LAUSD to begin working on the Public School Choice (PSC) renewal
- We believe this will be a fairly standard process, but we will share more information as we have it



BUR Conexión Construction Update

- The playground portion of the project is complete and students are loving it!
 - It includes a play apparatus, custom sports court, and modernized seating options.
- New sidewalk fencing is completed along the Burlington sidewalk
 - The new fencing allowed a new configuration of student traffic flow and curb appeal with ADA entry compliance







BUR Conexión Construction Update

- Entry into "Burlington Central aka the Conexion entry" is more than 75% complete, including door and structural framing and fire egress door
- Pending completion of our ADA Ramp at the rear portion of the playground and our parking lot walkway paving with new wall separating the school parking lot with the Conexion walkway.
 - Status: LADBS currently reviewing plans for new playground wall that was determined hazardous in July
- On track to meeting ESSER II Funding expenditure deadline of Sept. 30th and accounting





